
EARHART-EDISON
EXPLORATION ACADEMY 
AT NORTH HALL MIDDLE 
INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS
FOR RISING 6TH GRADERS
Would you like to learn more about the Earhart-Edison

Exploration Academy (E2) at North Hall Middle School?  If

so, please attend one of the following Zoom online

information meetings for interested parents and students:

January 11, 2022:  6:30 PM
January 18, 2022:  6:30 PM



January 11 Zoom Meeting Link

January 18 Zoom Meeting Link

Information meetings will be recorded and posted on

the E2 website for those unable to attend a live

meeting. 

Earhart-Edison Exploration Academy Website

https://hallco.zoom.us/j/6416304286
https://hallco.zoom.us/j/6416304286
https://nhms.hallco.org/web/earhart-edison-acad/


Is your child interested in science,


technology, engineering, and/or math?  If so,


he or she should consider applying to the


Earhart-Edison Exploration Academy (E2)


at North Hall Middle School. 

 E2 students demonstrate growth and

 mastery of the Georgia standards through

 technology-based projects and authentic

 intellectual work. Students also engage in

 creative problem solving projects related

 to their school and community. Students

 are immersed in an environment of STEM

 exploration that emphasizes service-

 learning, career exploration and leadership

 development.

The E2 Academy’s goal is to prepare students for advanced

programs at the high school level such as the NHHS STEM

or ATLAS academies, AP courses, the International

Baccalaureate Programme, and/or dual enrollment

opportunities.

Questions:  Contact E2 Coordinators Kimberley Nash and Katie Olson 

Kimberley.Nash@hallco.org and Katie Olson at Katie.Olson@hallco.org


